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25th October, 1960,

Dear Sirs,

"ARGO DEILOS".

The ship has been under survey at this port
for adjustment of the safety valves of the port and
starboard donkey boilers.

The Owners' Superintendent stated that these
boilers had been surveyed at your port, Will you kindly
confirm this and let me know if the adjustment of the
safety valves completes the inspection. Please also state @ |
the date recommended and if the full fee has been charged.

An early reply to this enquiry will be appreciated
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Yours foithfully,

iR

Secretary to the
Scottish Committee.

!

The Surveyors,
ROTTERDAM,
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